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Update for Week 5 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

Congratulations on surviving another week of lockdown! For those of you who are at home 

for work or other reasons we are very thankful to you for keeping your children with you.  

 

We understand how difficult it is to try and complete your daily tasks while supervising your 

children however, the current situation at Lake Munmorah Public School has emphasised 

the importance of supporting the stay at home orders.  

 

We send our thoughts to the students and staff as the school is now closed while 

undertaking deep cleaning, and everyone who was on school grounds in the days prior 

must isolate with their family for 14 days while contact tracing occurs.   

 

If you are feeling the need to “have a break” perhaps now is the time to allow your children 

a movie marathon afternoon or some additional time participating in an activity that they do 

not need your assistance with. 

 

A Reminder about the App 

If you have not downloaded the Wyoming Public School app, please do so as it is our first 

and main way to communicate with families.  

 

We have worked hard to make the app more user friendly for parents and are excited to 

have launched a new feature whereby school notes are easily accessed from the main 

page.  

 

Please also take a moment to check that you have notifications enabled, and that you 

close the page after each use to ensure that it automatically refreshes when opened 

thereby ensuring you will be viewing the most current information.     

 

It is available for download on iPhone and android. 

 

Packages of Work - Week 5 

As per previous weeks these will be available for collection from outside the hall on 

Monday 9 August from 9am-3pm. All work packages are for 1-week duration. Don’t forget 
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to bring your package from the previous week regardless of whether it is completed for 

teachers to mark.  

 

Stage 3 students will continue to access their work through Google Classrooms. If you 

would prefer to have your Stage 3 child complete printed work this will be available for 

collection at the time stated above.  

 

As we continue to support the direction of reducing the number of people on site, we ask 

that wherever possible you collect the packs during this time only.     

 

A final laugh… 

My husband took this photo of me last night after a day of working from home while 

teaching my boy - it’s obviously going well for us! 

 

 
  

Take Care 

 

 
 

Rebecca Wild 

06.08.21 

 

 


